
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. I believe 

Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you 

to adopt the proposed activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process. 

 

I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy - 

particularly under Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and 

natural processes have resulted in significant degradation of many elements of the environment. 

Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from previous mining activity and excessive erosion 

are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold Project would finance reclamation 

efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win for our 

community. 

 

I urge you to accept Midas Gold's plan nas outlined under alternative 2 and continue moving this 

project forward. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

Susan Lapkowicz  

 

 

Name: Susan Lapkowicz 


